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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

February 19, 2016 

     

 

Lejing Wang & Gretchen Vanderlinden-Wang 

885 California Avenue West 

Saint Paul MN 55117 

 

VIA EMAIL:  lukelejingwang@gmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 885 California Avenue West 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Wang: 

 

This is to confirm that on February 16, 2016 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to April 5, 

2016 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall (and per my voicemail).  This will give Ms. 

Moermond a chance to speak to building official about the code compliance certificate in terms 

of this property being a single family dwelling vs a duplex that was issued back in 2011 and what 

the inspector saw at that time.  

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Lisa Martin 
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